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C4 BSAI Trawl CV Pacific Cod LAPP

● The SSC finds the document sufficient to inform decision making by 
the Council at final action  
o The SSC appreciates the Council’s identification of a PPA to focus the analysis
o The SSC appreciates the analysts’ thorough, rapid response to June comments

● The SSC suggests the Council consider 
o Available experience does not provide evidence that layering considerable harvest quota 

allocations on top of processor-centered cooperatives will result in an appropriately strong 
market power mitigation measure. 

o May adversely impact vessels without existing processor relationships
o Identifying the measures on which this LAPP will be evaluated and developing a collection 

program for the data necessary to populate metrics the Council and NFMS staff identify for 
quantifying those measures.
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